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The City of Irvine anticipates receiving Community Development Block
Grant (CDBG) and Home Investment Partnership (HOME) program funds
from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) for
qualifying projects and programs during the 2013-14 fiscal year. The City
of Irvine will be conducting Technical Workshops on Friday, December 14,
2012 at the City of Irvine City Hall located at One Civic Center Plaza,
Irvine, CA 92623, in Conference Room L101. A Technical Workshop for
CDBG public service programs will be held from 9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m.
A separate Technical Workshop for CDBG and HOME capital projects will
be held from 11:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. Workshop attendees will be
provided a copy of the City's application packet. Interested applicants are
strongly encouraged to attend.

For those not able to attend the Technical Workshops, application packets
will be available on January 2, 2013 at City of Irvine Housing Division at
the above address or on the City's website at www.cityofirvine.org.
Applications will be due no later than January 16, 2013 at 5:00 p.m. at the
City of Irvine Housing Division at the above address. Applications
received after this date and time will not be accepted.

It is the intent of the City of Irvine to comply with the Americans with
Disabilities Act (ADA). If, as an attendee to the workshop, you will need
special assistance, please contact Steve Holtz, Housing Administrator at
(949) 724-7452, 711 Relay at (949) 724-7452, or via e-mail at
sholtz@ci.irvine.ca.us at least 48 hours prior to the meeting. TDD/Voice
(949) 724-6607.

For more information, please contact Steve Holtz, Housing Administrator,
at (949) 724-7452 or sholtz@ci.irvine.ca.us.
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